
January 13, 2017 
 
Engineering Directive 50, “Non-
Interstate Road Resurfacing Project 
Selection Process”, has been 
cancelled.  This directive has been 
replaced with Engineering Directives 
62, 63, 64, and 65. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Leland Colvin, P.E.                           
Deputy Secretary for Engineering 


